
Privacy Notice 

The Cybersecurity Team is conducting a survey of contractors to inform a skills gap analysis as 
part of a process to increase cybersecurity maturity levels at the Bureau.  

No Personally Identifiable Information (PII) will be collected in this anonymized survey.  
However, due to possible small sample sizes on certain teams there is a risk that your survey 
response may be re-identifiable based on your answers to the questions. 

Participation in this survey is voluntary. 


